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John Therriault - Fwd: Effluent in the CAWS / V(Lt 2 3 /
V

From: Marie Tipsord CLER1S OFFICr
To: John Therriault
Date: 7/13/2009 10:51 AM JUL 13 2009
Subject: Fwd: Effluent in the CAWS STATE OF ILLINOISPotfutiop Control Board

please enter this as a public comment in R08-9, thanks
Marie
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>>> <b.lantz©comcast.net> 7/12/2009 8:08 PM >>>

Please take a look at this Chicago Olympic bid film which highlights the high school and
elementary school rowers on the Chicago River. We are promoting the city using these girls,
so it only seems fair to disinfect the water that they come home soaked with.

It is a also beautiful film of the city. Please share it with the board.
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hWxIitImY9Nc

Sincerely,

Brian Lantz
305 Home Avenue
Oak Park, IL 60302
312-905-2007
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